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                                                            RFP#:  23-1129 

                                                           Alternative Analysis Update 

The Appomattox River Water Authority is seeking proposals to update the 2012 Alternative Analysis for 

the Raw Water Supply.  The scope of this project will include: 

• Review of the original six alternatives. 

• Determine if there are additional alternatives for consideration 

• Updating cost estimates for the original six alternatives 

• Providing cost estimates for any new alternatives identified 

• Determining if each alternative can be permitted 

• Reviewing the original evaluation criteria and determining if additional factors need to be 

considered. 

• Performing a new matrix evaluation and ranking alternatives 

• Scheduling and attending meetings with regulatory agencies 

• Making a formal presentation to the Board of Directors 

 

The proposed schedule is to make a selection by January 18th and complete the project within six months 

thereafter. 

Interested respondents should submit three copies of their proposal to the Appomattox River Water 

Authority, 21300 Chesdin Road, South Chesterfield, VA 23083 by 2:00 p.m. on Friday, December 22, 

2023.  All questions should be addressed to Robert B. Wilson at (804) 590-1145 ext. 101 and 

rwilson@arwava.org.   
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